
The way to earn points for your student grant or scholarship is to become involved!!   

By attending the ATHENS PTO meetings, you will be earning points as well as becoming informed of what is 

happening in our school.  The list below are some of the activities that require parent volunteers (earning 

points) to help make each event successful. 

• Volunteer by working: 

Drive 4UR School in spring and fall 

Registration table 

Distributing prom tickets 

Supervising prom parking lot 

Water table or coat check at the Charity and/or Homecoming dance 

Conference dinner for Teachers and Staff  

Appreciation Luncheon for Teachers and Staff 

 

• Donate Items: 

Food for conferences 

Food and Gift cards for Teacher/Principal appreciation  

Cold and Flu supply drive 

 

• Serve as an Officer, Committee Chair or Co-Chair 

 

• As well as many other new opportunities that arise during the school year 

 

 


